
BOROUGH OF FREEHOLD 

NOTICE OF DATE CHANGE FOR THE 
HISTORIC PRESERVATION ADVISORY COMMISSION 

In accordance with the Open Public Meetings Act, be advised 
that the date for the meeting of the Historic Preservation 
Advisory Commission of the Borough of Freehold schedul ed 
for Tuesday, May 21 , 2024 was RESCHEDULED to Monday, May 
20 , 2024 at 7 : 00PM . 

Notice of this change is posted in accordance with the Open 
Public Meetings Act. 

Interested parties requiring additional 
contact the Land Use Department, Monday 
8:30 a.m . - 4:30 p .m. 

)u~,011.l)M 
Dominica R. Napolitano 
Technical Assistant Land Use/ 
Historic Preservation Secy. 

information may 
through Friday, 


